Cul-de-Sacs

The Tredyffrin Easttown School District only permits a few large buses to travel into
certain cul-de-sacs located within the District, due to safety concerns. These buses and
cul-de-sacs have been approved using very strict safety criteria. Small buses will not be
assigned for the sole purpose of establishing stops within a cul-de-sac.

Students should be at their bus stop at least five minutes before the scheduled bus arrival.
If students wait on a corner for the bus, we suggest that they wait approximately 15 feet
from the stop. After the bus arrives, students should walk in line to board the bus. If
parents choose to drive their students(s) to the bus stop and wait until they board the bus,
please instruct the students to get out of the vehicle at least 5 minutes before the bus is
scheduled to arrive.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding a cul-de-sac on your child’s bus run,
please contact the Transportation Department at (610) 240-1680.



